News from:

ROCKY MOUNTAIN MENNONITE CAMP



709 County Road 62 Divide, CO 80814 719-687-9506 info@rmmc.org www.rmmc.org

JUNE 2013

MEMORIAL DAY WORK & PLAY



What a fun time to work and play together with camp friends. This Memorial Day weekend volunteers helped to spring clean many cabins, moved rec equipment to summer storage, and other maintenance tasks to get camp looking its best for summer. We had a lot of fun playing together as well on Sunday with a hike to Solution Pools, a hilarious game of Human Sorry, and the sweet and salty taste of Kettle Corn! Check out our Facebook page for photos.

THE GLACIER

The Four Mile Creek which runs through camp property is a beautiful sight right now. Over the winter, part of the Creek froze but water continued to flow over top of the ice. Now as the creek melts from the warming weather, the many layers of frozen ice are being revealed. Now even into the first week of June sections of the creek still have 18 inch thick ice over the flowing stream.



YOU'VE BEEN SPOTTED!



We spotted Barb Swartzendruber (Aurora, CO) and her sister Rose Marie Barber wearing their RMMC sweatshirts. Barb (in the green) and Rose Marie (in the gray) are on top of Skinner Butte in Eugene, OR (elevation 608'). You can see Spence Butte in the distance. Barb and Rose Marie were in Oregon this past March and attended the Long Tom Daffodil Festival. Thanks, Barb and Rose Marie, for sharing your love of RMMC with Oregon! Have a photo you would like to share? Email it to Jenelle@rmmc.org.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS (and plan to come!)

May 24-26	Memorial Day Work & Play Retreat
June 9-15	Sr. High Resident Camp / 6&7 Wilderness I Camp
June 16-22	Grade 8&9 Resident Camp / 6&7 Wilderness II Camp
June 23-29	Grade 6&7 Resident Camp / 8&9 Wilderness I Camp
June 30 - July 6	Grade 4&5 Resident Camp / 8&9 Wilderness II Camp